WASHINGTON STATE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

PHONE: (AREA CODE 206) — 943-1121 — 210 EAsT UNION AVENUE
MAILING ADDRESS — P. O. Box 505, OLYMPIA, WASHINGTON 98501

May 29, 1968

Click Relander,

City Editor

Yakima Herald-Republic
114 N. 4th. St.
Yakima, Wa. 98901

Dear Click:

I would like to thank you very much for all that you did for us at

our recent convention in Yakima. We certainly appreciated the presen-
tation ceremony by the indians as well as the indian dancing itself.
We are also very appreciative of the coverage our convention received
in the Yakima daily newspapers. This was by far the best coverage we

have ever had at one of our conventions.

I am sure that Skow Wit Klah will long remember his new indian name

and the ceremony making the presentation. Thanks also for the pictures
of the Wes Cope dunking on Sunday afternoon. We sure will use the

pictures and we were glad to see one of these on the front page of your
Monday edition.

When next in Yakima I hope that we can get together for lunch or at
least a drink or two.

Sincerely,

BOB GAGNIER
Acting General Manager
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